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Future grant payments

We are making all Building Better Opportunities (BBO) grant holders aware that the Fund went live in December with a new Grant Management System, which is used to generate payments on all of our programmes.  Starting in January 2020 BBO grant holders should expect to receive two payments into their bank accounts when funding officers make payments. This is due to the programme being part funded by the European Social Fund and The National Lottery Community Fund, there will be a separate payment for each funder and your funding officer will let you know in advance what these amounts are.

Should you have any queries or concerns, please contact your funding officer.
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